
Reception News 

We have had the most wonderful first week in school. We have been busy 

exploring our classroom and making new friends. We also enjoyed staying 

for lunch on Friday. 

Take a look at our photos  

 

Reminders from Miss Davies… 

It would be much appreciated if could you send the following things to school 

every day: 

- Bookbags - This is the only bag the children need – no rucksacks 

please. If you would like school to provide you with a bookbag, we do 

have some school bookbags that you can borrow for the year. 

 

- Water bottles – please carry them separate to bookbags as they tend 

to leak! 

 

- Plastic wallets – your child has been given a wallet which will be 

checked every day for any letters, messages, money or return slips 

sent from home. We will also use these wallets to send home the 

things listed above.  

 

See you all next week  


